John Wilson, CSEA - Jurupa 392, President
Wendy Eccles, NEA-Jurupa, President
Elliott Duchon, Superintendent

March 13, 2020

In an effort to protect our community and do our part in preventing the spread of COVID-19,
District officials, CSEA-Jurupa, and NEA-Jurupa have collaboratively been working together to
develop a plan to ensure the safety and security of all students, staff, families, and the
community at large during this unique and challenging time. Therefore, we have made the
decision to close all JUSD schools effective Monday, March 16, 2020, through April 3, 2020.

We urge you to continue to follow all established CDC recommendations that limit further
spread of the virus. Our planning has been made in coordination with local, county, and state
agencies. The District is prepared to follow any subsequent guidance from the state. More
information will be forthcoming. Regular communications will be made on the district website at
jurupausd.org.

Sincerely,

John Wilson, President W@g)f Eccles, President
[ =8
X N2IN
@ JURUP A

AFLCIO

Elliott Duchon
Superintendent

LEARNING WITHOUT LIMITS

Board of Trustees

Silvia Ortega President, Karen Bradford Clerk; Linda Chard, Robert Garcia, Melissa Ragole




